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Circular No. MAMS/2023-24/101 February 05, 2024

Subject: Regular App Notification Check for Absenteeism

Dear Parents

We hope this circular finds you in good health. As part of our ongoing efforts to enhance
communication and ensure the well-being of our students, we would like to bring to your attention the
importance of regularly checking the SchoolEye App notifications for any updates regarding your
ward.

To keep you informed about your child's attendance, now we use SchoolEye to send timely
‘Notification’ in case your child is absent from school. These notifications serve as a quick and
efficient way to keep you informed about your child's presence in school.

We request you to check the SchoolEye notifications regularly to stay updated on your child's
attendance status. This proactive approach will not only help you stay informed but also allow for any
necessary communication with the school in case of unexpected absence.

Your cooperation in this matter is highly appreciated, as it contributes to the overall safety and
well-being of our students. If you encounter any issues or have questions regarding the app
notifications, please feel free to reach out to the respective Class teacher.

Thank you for your understanding and collaboration

Looking forward to your support

Regards

Principal


